
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Next Steps 
Need a little more information? 

 

Write a letter to your favorite college, and receive more information (and maybe some free stuff). 
 
Here is a letter that Evelyn wrote to her favorite college, CSU Long Beach. Use this letter as an example to 
write your own.  

 

Dear CSULB Admissions,  

My name is Evelyn, and I am an 8th grader at Long Beach Middle School in Short Shore, CA. I am very 
interested in learning more about CSULB. I would like to have a career in writing. Can you please send me 
information on majors that will help me become a writer? I would also like any more information that you have.  

My address is: 

Evelyn Outreach  

123 Gearup St.  

Short Shore, CA 98745 

Thank you,  

Evelyn 

 

To get the mailing address of your favorite college:  

• Go to www.californiacolleges.edu  
• Click on “Ask an Expert” 
• Find the addresses you need under “Contact Information” 

Don’t forget to discuss with your parents which schools you should request information from.  

http://www.californiacolleges.edu/
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